
November 3, 2005 

 

Cathy, 

 

The website is mersdirt.com. Scroll down to the lower 

left of the home page and click "Scenic Photos". 

 

I don't have a studio, but this weekend I will be 

participating in an arts and crafts show at the DeWitt 

Township Community Center. It is from 6:00 p.m. to 

8:30 tomorrow (Friday) and from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 

Saturday. You can see all my stuff there. The 

Community Center is at 16101 Brook Rd in Lansing. 

 

If you can't make it to the show, you are welcome to 

come over to the house. Just call first to make sure I 

am home: 323-3897. The address is 3125 Tecumseh River 

Road. I do have a few new multiples in black frames. 

 

Steve 

 

 

--- Cathy Dusseau <hisc431@msn.com> wrote: 

 

> Steve, 

>  

> I have NOT forgotten about you. I still want to get 

> over to purchase some photos!  I recently sold my 

> business and am in the process of moving to Fla. so 

> life has been more than crazy.  I remember you had 

> forwarded your website to me, however, I did not 

> save it.  Let me know if there is a bad time to head 

> over to your studio and/or would it be easier to buy 

> something from your website?  Thanks 

>  

> Cathy Dusseau 

 


